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 ALUMNI RELATIONS 
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alumnioffice@nmmi.edu 

Office: 575-624-8250 

The NMMI Alumni E-Newsletter 

Colonel Armijo: 
 
Greetings Fellow Alumni: 
I hope this letter finds all of you 
healthy and that life is good. 
 
A lot has happened since the last 
e-newsletter! 
 
As our Meet and Greet season 
winds down, we still have a few 
exciting venues this year.  The Los 
Angeles gathering will be held on 
Friday, 27 July at the Cabrillo Yacht 
Club in San Pedro.  There is no 
charge for this event.  We hope you 
and a guest will plan to join us.  
Please sign up here or call our 
office to RSVP.   
 
We are very excited about the first 
ever NMMI Bivouac being held in 
Aurora, MO, hosted by CW3 Darrell 
B. Hovland, USA (Ret) 1981 HS-
1983 JC and his wife Michelle.  
Some of you may remember the 
story about them and the Kids of 

our Heroes Camp a couple of years 
ago.  The dates are 23-26 August.  
There is plenty of RV parking.  There is 
no charge for this event.  Call Darrell 
to RSVP at 417-574-6250.  For more 
details go to Bivouac. 
 
On 11 August, the Washington, DC 
Chapter will be hosting the annual 
Summer BBQ.  Save the date, more 
details to follow! 
 
Next month, on 18 August, Phill  
Ingram 1967 HS and his wife Nancy 
will be co-hosting the Annual Fall BBQ 
in Albuquerque, with Gary Williams 
1967 JC and his wife Kathy.  See the 
flyer below for details! 
 
September promises to be an exciting 
month for NMMI!  We have two  
tailgates planned, one is Kilgore and 
one in Tyler.  Additional tailgates are 
planned at Navarro and Blinn.  Watch 
for more details coming soon! 
 
We also have Roswell’s premier golf 
tournament, The General’s Cup on  
21-23 September.  We hope you can 
plan to attend!  The are plenty of 
sponsorship opportunities available.  
Sign up here! 
 
We are excited the have the first ever 
Midwestern alumni gathering on 3 
November.  The venue is in South 
Bend, IN, but invitations are going out 

from alumni in eight states.  There is 
no charge for this event.  If you are 
interested in attending or would like 
more information, please sign up 
here.   
 
We had a great Trail Ride at the  
Easterling Ranch in June.  It was a 
beautiful location and Lance S.  
Easterling 1983 HS-1985 JC and his 
wife Jayne, along with his sister Susan 
and her husband Ken Swaim were 
wonderful hosts.  Next year on 11-14 
June 2019, our 30th Annual Trail Ride 
will be held in Angel Fire, NM, on the 
Davis Ranch at the American Creek 
Camp.  We are working on tons of fun 
for everyone.  We hope you can make 
it.  Watch for registration to open 
after the first of the year. 
 
Homecoming 2018 is coming up on 18
-20 October.  This years honorees are 
all classes ending in “8”.  Many alumni 
who graduated near that time, 2-3 
years before and after.  Many alumni 
know each other from those time.  
We still need class representatives for 
a few of the honored classes.  If you 
are interested in helping, call Karen at 
575-624-8251 to get more  
information.  Here are the  
class representatives we have so far.  
We have made a few changes this 
year, our Honored Class Dinner will be 
held on Friday night, the 19th this 
year.  In lieu of the Love Feast, we will 

mailto:alumnioffice@nmmi.edu
https://almpub0.wixsite.com/nmmialumnirelation/events/nmmi-alumni-meet-n-greet-san-pedro-ca
https://www.nmmi.edu/alumni/2018-alumni-meet-and-greets-tattoos/se-missouri-bivouac/
https://www.nmmi.edu/alumni/generals-cup/
https://almpub0.wixsite.com/nmmialumnirelation/events/nmmi-meet-n-greet-midwestern-area
https://www.nmmi.edu/alumni/2017-homecoming-class-representatives/
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be having an NMMI Alumni  
Homecoming Bash on Saturday 
night.  It promises to be a great 
time.  As many of you know,  
Cahoon is set to be renovated.  
Since NMMI hasn’t had a Pep Rally 
in quite some time, we are  
planning one on Friday afternoon 
at 1545 in Cahoon.  “Final Cheer at 
Cahoon” is a no charge event that 
will be open to the public.  We are 
hopeful that all local and visiting 
alumni will try to attend!  
Pre-registration is open and we 
will have these fun events on the 
website to buy tickets next week.  
Watch for more details. 
 
As a final remark and request, I 
would like to ask all of you to send 
us a small testimonial of your time 
spent here on the hill? When we 
travel from city to city, I continual-
ly hear awesome remarks and 

comments from all of you, of what it 
meant to attend NMMI. What you 
took away, when you left? How did it 
prepare you for your next journey? We 
are currently working on a testimonial 
blog, where each of you can share 
your thoughts so others can read 
them. Send us your testimonial. 
 
Take care, always travel safe and thank 
you for our continued support.  As  
always, please stop by our office if you 
are in town.  We would love to see 
you. 
With Best Personal Regards, 
Danny 
 
Our most recent NMMI Alumni  
conference call was held on 17 July.  If 
you missed the call and would like to 
listen to the recorded call, simply call 
(605) 475-4099 and use access code 
416844# and then enter the # key.  
The recording will be available until 

our next NMMI Alumni Conference 
call, scheduled for 14 August 2018 at 
6pm “Old Post Time”.   
 
Please join us in congratulating Kris 
Ward who has been promoted to  
Director of Development.  If you are 
interested in any giving plans to bene-
fit NMMI and the Corps of Cadets, 
Kris can be contacted at 575-624-
8158 or wardk@nmmi.edu.   
 

https://www.nmmi.edu/alumni/nmmi-testimonials/
mailto:wardk@nmmi.edu
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Interested in working at NMMI?  

See what is available at the Old Post 
 

Jobs at NMMI 
New jobs posted! 

 
Want your story in the Sally 

Port magazine? 
 

Send us your story and pic-
tures for consideration to  

 
karen.yerby@nmmi.edu 

or 
rawdon@nmmi.edu 

August 
11th—Washington, DC, Annual Summer BBQ 

18th - Albuquerque, Ingram Summer BBQ 

22nd-26th - SW Missouri Bivouac 

September 
7th - Tailgate-Kilgore, TX 

8th - Kilgore vs NMMI 

21st-23rd - NMMI General's Cup 

27th - Tailgate-Tyler 

28th - Tyler vs. NMMI 

October 
12th - Tailgate-Navarro, TX 

13th - Navarro vs. NMMI 

18th-20th - 2018 NMMI Alumni Homecoming 

26th - Tailgate-Blinn vs NMMI 

27th - Blinn vs NMMI 

https://www.nmmi.edu/human-resources/employment-opportunites/
mailto:karen.yerby@nmmi.edu?subject=SPStory
mailto:rawdon@nmmi.edu?subject=SPStory
https://almpub0.wixsite.com/nmmialumnirelation/events/nmmi-alumni-meet-n-greet-san-pedro-ca
https://www.nmmi.edu/alumni/2018-alumni-meet-and-greets-tattoos/albuquerque-annual-ingram-bbq/
https://www.nmmi.edu/se-missouri-bivouac/
https://www.nmmi.edu/alumni/generals-cup/
https://www.nmmi.edu/alumni/homecoming/
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Save the date 
2018 General’s Cup 

Golf Tournament 
21-23 September  

2018 

 
Want your story in the Sally Port  

magazine? Send us your story and pic-
tures for consideration to  
karen.yerby@nmmi.edu 

or 
rawdon@nmmi.edu 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

View the NMMI Alumni  
Calendar 

 
View the NMMI 

Athletics Calendar 
 

Planning a visit to the Old Post? 
Schedule your visit 

 
Visit the NMMI POST page.   
News and views from our  

cadets, 
parents and faculty 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you have a brick in the NMMI Alumni 
Plaza?  Each of the twelve rays of the Zia in 
the Plaza represent a troop.  The price for a 
brick is now $50.  You can put three lines 
of twenty-one characters each.  If you 
would like to buy a brick, click here or call 
our office and put in your order.   
575-624-8257. 

NMMI Open House Dates 
 

Saturday, November 10, 2018 

(Will include the parade format for Veterans’ Day) 

 

Saturday, February 16, 2019 

No Parade 

Request for Marchby 

 

Saturday, April 27, 2019 

No Parade 

https://www.nmmi.edu/alumni/generals-cup/
mailto:karen.yerby@nmmi.edu?subject=SPStory
mailto:rawdon@nmmi.edu?subject=SPStory
http://cal.nmmi.edu/Lists/Alumni/calendar.aspx
http://cal.nmmi.edu/Lists/Alumni/calendar.aspx
http://www.nmmiathletics.com/information/composite_calendar
https://www.nmmi.edu/visiting-nmmi/schedule-your-visit/
http://wordpress.nmmi.edu/nmmipost/
https://nmmi-office-of-alumni-relations.myshopify.com/products/bricks-pavers
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Memorial donations can be made to the NMMI Foundation by calling 

575-624-8035 or email Jennifer Rawdon at rawdon@nmmi.edu. 

Name       DECEASED_DATE 
MSG Robert E. Stafford, USA (Ret) 1949 JC  24-Oct-17 
Mr. Philip W. Taggart 1950 JC    30-Apr-18 
Dr. William C. Terry 1950 JC    11-Jun-18 
Mr. Rowland L. Tessier, Jr. 1951 JC   13-May-18 
Mr. Max L. Schrimsher 1954 SC    01-May-18 
Col Thomas D. Roff, USAF (Ret) 1955 HS  29-Apr-18 
Mr. Billy D. Parker 1957 JC    31-Aug-17 
Mr. Otis R. Copeland 1960 HS    01-Mar-17 
Mr. Robert Leland Carnahan 1960 JC  
Mr. John L. Aaron, III 1964 JC    28-Apr-18 
Mr. C. Paul Buck 1964 JC    30-Apr-18 
Mr. Stephen R. Miller 1964 JC    06-May-16 
Mr. Howard B. Henderson 1967 JC   12-Jun-18 
Mr. Robert A. Sedillo 1967 JC    03-Jul-18 
Mr. Jackiben N. Wisdom 1968 JC   02-May-18 
CDR Michael D. Moore, USN (Ret) 1971 HS  17-Feb-18 
Mr. Richard W. Wells 1975 HS    29-Jul-17 
Mr. Sam W. Armstrong 1978 JC  
Mr. Patrick L. Williams 1980 JC    05-Feb-18 
Mr. Robert Leland Carnahan    07-Jul-18 
Mr. Howard William Mauck 2003 HS   01-Nov-17 
Mr. Nathaniel Bartley Durant 2015 HS   14-Apr-18 

Reported deceased since the last Newsletter  
on 25 May 2018 

Place an order through Amazon and provide scholarship money to the 
Corps of Cadets! 

 
Do you shop through Amazon?  If your answer is yes, make sure you are signed up with AmazonSmile before you make 
your next purchase; and that the NMMI Foundation, Inc. is chosen as your favorite charity. 
Each time you place an order, AmazonSmile will make a donation to the NMMI Foundation, Inc. All AmazonSmile dona-
tions will support the NMMI Annual Fund, which in turn provides recruiting and retention scholarships to the Corps of 
Cadets.   

Just click this link to sign up today:  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/85-6010718 

mailto:rawdon@nmmi.edu?subject=MemorialDonation
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/85-6010718
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Ways to Give 

 Bequest — a provision in a will or estate plan that allocates all or part of the individual’s estate to NMMI. 
 

 Charitable Remainder Trust — an irrevocable trust that pays a specified annual amount to one or more 

people for a fixed period of years (often the life of the individual). At the end of the term of the trust, the re-

maining trust assets are distributed to NMMI. A charitable remainder annuity trust provides a fixed payment; 

a charitable remainder uni-trust pays out a fixed percentage of the trust value each year. 
 

 Charitable Lead Trust — Similar to a charitable remainder trust, but the principal reverts to the donor or 

his or her designated heirs at the end of the trust term. If the principal reverts to the donor, he or she gets a 

charitable income tax deduction; if an heir, that person gets a charitable gift tax deduction. 
 

 Charitable Gift Annuity — an irrevocable transfer of property (e.g. securities) in exchange for a contract 

to pay the donor an annuity for life. Because the value of the property exceeds the value of the annuity, it is 

partially a gift to the institution. 
 

 Life Insurance — an arrangement in which a donor gives a life insurance policy to NMMI. The cash val-

ue of that gift is tax deductible, as are any future premiums the donor may opt to pay on that policy. Note that 

only life insurance policies that are paid in full qualify as planned gifts. (needs a not regarding proper way of 

doing this.) 
 

 Life Estate — an arrangement in which a donor gives his/her home to NMMI while retaining the right to 

live there for the remainder of his/her life. The donor receives an immediate income tax deduction. NMMI 

may sell the property upon the donor’s death. 
 

 Pooled Income Fund — an arrangement, similar to a mutual fund, in which a donor contributes to a fund 

and receives a share of the proceeds based on the percentage of his contribution. Donors pay no capital gains 

on the transfer of appreciated property. When the donor dies, his shares transfer to NMMI. 
 

 Endowments – A fund created by your bequest can carry your name or the name of a family member or 

other person you wish to honor. Named funds, because of the support they offer to programs and people, are a 

way to share what is meaningful to you within the institute family well into the future. Note that minimum gift 

amounts required for creating named, endowed funds vary, so please contact the NMMI Foundation for fur-

ther information. 
 

 Unrestricted Gifts - are among the most valuable to NMMI, because they allow the institute to allocate 

funds wherever the need is greatest, and to take advantage of unique opportunities as they arise. Your unre-

stricted contribution may be used to support costs associated with financial aid, educator development, cadet 

equipment, facilities, and much more. 
 

 Matching Gifts - An easy way to double or even triple your donation to NMMI is to find out if your com-

pany has a matching-gift program. Such programs typically match all or a percentage of employee contribu-

tions to charitable organizations, making the employer a partner in employees’ personal philanthropy. Simply 

obtain a matching-gift form from your employer’s personnel office, fill it out, and provide it to NMMI with 

your contribution. 

 

 Non-Traditional – Boats, cars, land, jewelry, paintings etc.. 

 

 

Call Kris Ward at 575-624-8158 or email to wardk@nmmi.edu or go to Support NMMI to  

contribute. 

mailto:wardk@nmmi.edu
https://www.nmmi.edu/alumni/membership/

